New Beginnings

My name is Mike Abella and I have over 26 years of automotive repair
experience. I have had the privilege of working alongside of Pete, and learning
how to run and maintain God’s business. These next couple of years will be my
transition into the role of manager of Moberg’s.

As I set forth on this new journey of manger of Moberg’s automotive, I am
humbled by the start I’ve been given. I want to take a moment and thank God for
this opportunity that he has graciously granted, Pete for the maintaining the role of
honesty, integrity and his faith in me to manage the shop as he has, and to you as
loyal customers and friends.

I am still learning how to manage a business, but I ask for your trust and
faithfulness as this business continues to grow. The legacy Pete has passed on will
not be compromised under new management but will continue to flourish in the
values and trust already set forth. |

In closing, I leave with you two verses that I feel have set the path for this
transition:

“Do not be afraid or discouraged, for the Lord is the one who goes before you. He
will be with you; He will never fail you nor forsake you.” Deuteronomy 31:8

“Trust in the Lord with all your heart; do not depend on your own understanding.
Seek His will in all you do, and He will direct you in your paths.” Proverbs 3:5-6

To serve others as Jesus has served us,
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